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Solid Waste & Recycling Services- Services will be on normal operations on Monday and
Tuesday, Dec. 23 and 24, 2019. They will not pick up on Wednesday, Dec. 25, 2019.
Wednesday routes will be picked up on Thursday, Thursday routes will be picked up on Friday
and Friday routes will be picked up on Saturday.

Yard Debris - Town staff will pick up yard debris on Monday, Dec. 23, 2019 on both sides of
town (north and south).

Bulk Items- Bulk Items will be picked up by Town Staff on Friday, Dec. 27, 2019. Bulk Item
pick-up must be called into Town Hall by 5 p.m. on Monday, Dec. 23. Items must be scheduled
and placed curbside by 7 a.m. on Friday, Dec. 27 for pickup.There is a 75-lb weight limit.
Contractor debris is not accepted.

 

https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/holiday-trash-yard-debris-bulk-item-service-schedule

